

## St. Anthony of Padua

CATHOLIC SCHOOL

January 17, 2025

Dear Families of St. Anthony of Padua,

Next week, we enter "enrollment season" as we plan for our 2025-2026 academic year. With this comes the need to establish tuition. I am very grateful to our Finance Committee and School Advisory Committee for their help in establishing this number. With the help of our advisors and our faculty and staff's careful attention to budget and expenses, we were able to only raise next year's tuition by 3.5%. We are proud of the fact that we have been able to make this modest increase for two years in a row.

Most fees will remain the same for 2025-2026. A one-time New Family Fee of \$400 will be implemented for families joining our school family in 2025 and beyond representing an investment in existing programs and facilities that our returning families have already invested in. Additionally, the athletic fee for students in  $5^{th}-8^{th}$  grades participating in school sports was raised from \$150 - \$175 to help cover increased costs for equipment, rental facilities and hiring referees. Athletic fees are collected when the season begins.

Thes 2025-2026 tuition will be as follows:

	1 Payment Due: June 1, 2025	*2 Payments Due: June 1, 2025 and January 1, 2026	*8 Payments Due Monthly: June 1, 2025 through January 1, 2026
Pre-K3, Pre-K4 & K	\$10,150	\$5,200	\$1310
1st – 8th Grade	\$9,940	\$5,095	\$1285

<sup>\*</sup> service fee included for extended payments.

We recognize that paying for tuition is a sacrifice for our families. We are humbled and grateful for your dedication to Catholic education. We are honored to partner with you to form and educate your students. Please closely read your e-mail and Messengers for information on reenrollment which begins this upcoming Monday, January 20<sup>th</sup>.

Only by His Grace, Veronica D. Tuder Veronica Tucker Principal

Nurturing Souls. Enriching Minds.